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Contributing to Learning Learning

Learning Learning is your space for continuing to make
the connections that interest you. You are warmly
invited and encouraged to contribute to the next issue
of Learning Learning in either English and/or Japanese.
We welcome writing in different formats and different
lengths about different issues connected with learner

and teacher development, such as:

« articles (about 2,500 to 4,000 words)

« reports (about 500 to 1,000 words)

o learner histories (about 500 to 1,000 words)
+ stories of autonomy (about 500 to 1,000 words)
* book reviews (about 500 to 1,000 words)

o letters to the SIG (about 500 words)

« personal profiles (100 words more or less)

« critical reflections (100 words more or less)
» research interests (100 words more or less)
« photographs

+ poems... and much more...

We would like to encourage new writing and new
writers and are also very happy to work with you in
developing your writing. We would be delighted to
hear from you about your ideas, reflections,
experiences, and interests to do with learner
development, learner autonomy and teacher

autonomy.

‘We hope to publish the next issue of Learning
Learning in October, 2012. Ideally, we would like to
hear from you well before September 1, 2012 —in
reality, the door is always open, so feel free to contact
somebody in the editorial team when you are ready:

Alison Stewart stewart_al AT MARK hotmail.com

Jackie Suginaga  jackiesuginaga AT MARK gmail.com

Michael Mondejar mikemondoman AT MARK gmail.com
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